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Transportation Policy  

 

It is expected that all Players, Parents and Team Volunteers will travel to games in a safe and 

timely manner.  

 

The HCMHA will not be responsible or liable for how a player gets to practices or games. The 

HCMHA will not be responsible for any damage or harm caused to a vehicle or persons while 

transporting a player to/from practices or games. 

 

While it is covered under the Standard Hockey Alberta Insurance and Travel Sanctions, it is not 

recommended that players drive themselves to out of town games. In the event of an injury there 

is no guarantee that the players vehicle will be returned easily to their residence. 

 

Hockey Canada mandates that any registered participant will not be allowed to drive after any 

game activities where they are injured.  

 


